
Prayer at the sending out of the Eucharistic Ministers 

to the sick and housebound 

 

Priest:   Almighty and loving Father, as we have received your Son in this Holy Eucharist,   
 we ask you to hear our prayer for our brothers and sisters: 

 

All: Give your healing, Lord, to those who are sick and housebound. 

 May those who take the Body of Christ to them 

 also be a loving sign of our prayers and thoughts. 

 Keep us united with them in all their sufferings  

 so that we will grow together as one community  

 with the presence of Christ among us.  Amen 

Dear Sister and Brothers,                                                                                          
saying “Thank You” does not in any way seem enough.                              
Thank you to all who prepared my Silver Jubilee Celebrations, it was 
a evening to remember enriched with many blessings.  My family and 
guests enjoyed it immensely.  Thank you to each one of you for your 
presence on the night; for gifts; cards; Mass Cards and kind wishes.                     
As I’ve said already, it has been an immense privileged to be part of 
your lives for almost three years and our celebration was certainly a 
reminder.  The evening had a wonderful family atmosphere and many 
people commented on that and also commented that St Brigid’s is a 
wonderful community.  My sincere thanks to Simon & Louise for the 
wonderful music; to those who prepared the Church, which was             
stunning; to Frank aka Pat Cahill & the team in the parish centre.             
My special thanks to our young readers and to Lucy for serving.                   
If I have forgotten anyone, then I apologise, as it is not my intention.  
“ May God forgive you for what your have done on my behalf.” Pope 
John Paul I when asked if he accepted his election as Pontiff|~~~26th 
August 1978                                                                                                                
I’ll paraphrase his word, again “May God reward each one of you for 
what you have done on my behalf.” Fr Stephen 9th June 2023 

Every blessing, love & prayers                                                                                  

      Fr Stephen 
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11th Sunday of the Year/A 
 

17th/18th June 2023 

 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM                                                                                                

        We are His people: the sheep of His flock 

 

           This week:      

Sunday Mass @11am                                                                    

Monday Mass @10am 

Tuesday Mass @10am 

Wed Mass @10am 

Thursday Mass @10am 

Friday  Mass @10am 

             

Saturday Vigil @ 5.30pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

All Masses are livestreamed 
providing there are no technical 
problems 

                                                                                         



 Sunday Collections:   

£1026.00 

Thankyou for your support for our parish  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

          Readings for next Sunday                                         
 12th Sunday of the Year/A 

Jeremiah 20:10-13                                              
Romans 5:12-15                                               
Matthew 10:26-33 

 

WISHAW HOSPITAL                                              
Anyone in hospital and needs the                             
Sacrament of the Sick,                                  
The Chaplain can be contacted  
through the Hospital on 01698 
361100 or Assistant Chaplain,                         
Deacon Henry McKenna                         

Please hand in any                                     
Mass Intentions into the                       
Presbytery  NO Later than a                                 
Wednesday 6pm.  Please put 
through letterbox.   

Feasts this week           

Wed 21st St Aloysius Gonzaga 

Thurs 22nd St John Fisher &                                      
   St Thomas More 

Sat 24th Birth of St John the Baptist 

300 Club                                  
12 /6/2023 

£100 No 199 Elizabeth Brown 

£25 No 122 Geraldine Burns 

 

 

Scottish Charities Office                         
Number SCO11041                                                 

St Brigid’s Primary School 

Congratulations to 18  Young People 
of Primary 7 who received the Holy 
Spirit in the Sacrament of                     
Confrimation on Tuesday 13th June 
by Bishop Toal. 

Thanks to Miss Gavin &                                 
Mr Reynolds for preparing them 
for the Sacrament. 

Good luck as you journey on to    
Secondary School. 

The month of June is dedicated 
to the Most Sacred Heart of 
Jesus. 

May                                              
Brigid                                               

bless the house                                             
wherein you dwell. 

            PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:                           
The Sick: Stuart Carmichael; Angela McLaughlin; Caroline McPherson;  

Recently Dead: Rt.Rev.Maurice Taylor(Bishop Emeritus of Galloway);  

 
Months Mind:  Joe & Betty Calderhead; Nancy Hinds; Ann Theresa Murphy;                                                           

       Joe Hunstone;   
 
Anniversary: Joseph & Elizabeth Kelly; Anna Penman;                                                              

      Joe Hughes; Denise Brennan; Cardinal Thomas J. Winning; 

 
 
 

Vocations to Priesthood                                                            

Any single man who feels that God may 
be calling him to the Ministerial                           
Priesthood then please contact                                
Fr C. O’Farrell 01698-423044                                                            
Vocations to Permanent Diaconate                         
Any married man who may feel God is                    
calling him to serve the Church in this 
way, please call Fr J. Grant                               
01698-263308 

                Health and Safety 

In the interests of health and     
safety, please keep all aisles;      
passageways and doorways clear 
at all times. No bags; buggies; 
etc should clog up these.  This is 
vital. 

Please also ensure that mobile 
phones are either switched off 
or on silent at all time in the 
Church building.  In recent 
weeks parishioners or visitors 
have not been turning off their 
mobile phones or putting them on 
silent. Please respect the                        
sanctity of the building and                      
respect the right of others to 
silence prayer free from                            
interruption or distraction.  

The Church building is also not 
the place to make phone calls or 
to text. 

 

Thank you. 

                                                                                                   

The Scottish Bishops have advised 
that we return to pre-covid                       
Liturgical practice. 

Therefore, we have to return to 
offering the sign of peace at the 
celebration of the Eucharist                      
rather than a nod of the head or a 
wave of the hand. 

 


